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1l Martinsburg Broadcasting Company
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P. O. Box 874 Telephone 1146

Martinsburg, W. Va.

This is to acknowledge your report of reception of WEPM

on May 14, 1952 from 1.50 AN E.S.T.
to _2:15 4, 1. E.5.Bnd to verify the correctness of your

reception report.

Futyre reports of reception would be appreciated and
we will be happy to acknowledge them.

Thank you for submitting the report and lots of good

DX-ing in the future.

Chl SMA%%

C. Leslie Golliday,
General Manager

Radio Voice Of West Virginia's Eastern Panhandle



